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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

On behalf of the Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade, I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you for participating in the Clean Development Mechanism 
Workshop held in Ottawa, on July 14, 1998. Your active involvement was greatly appreciated. 

The 62 Workshop participants produced a wide range of views, exchanges of experience 
and sound advice on the possible workings of this important new climate change mechanism. 
The results will usef-ully inform further the positions our negotiators will represent in post-Kyoto 
international negotiations. 

The attached documents include: the Summary Report from the Rapporteur; Presentations 
and summaries of questions and answers sessions; Working Group Reports; as well as the 
papers distributed for the Workshop. 

We look forward to further opportunities to work closely with you, both in the context 
of position development activities and as the Department of Foreign Affairs and International 
Trade prepares to establish a new climate change projects office. 

Yours sincerely, 

P 
Paul Heinbecker 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Global and Security Policy 
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